
Summer is finally here, and we’re blooming with excitement. The
days are warmer, and the skies are brighter. It’s the perfect time to
dust off the winter blues and step into a season of sunshine. 

Farmingdale Staff 

HELLO SUNSHINE
& COMMUNITY REMINDERS! 

THE FYI ZONE 

J U N E  N E W S L E T T E R  

Thank You,

JOIN US FOR BINGO ON 6/6

Join us for an unforgettable evening
of excitement and the thrill of
winning at Bingo Games! Get your
dabbers ready and mark your
calendars for an evening filled with
anticipation and fun! Must RSVP by
6/2.

MAINTENANCE CORNER

To help your A/C run efficiently during
the hotter months, be sure to keep
your windows and doors closed while
it’s on, and avoid blocking vents with
furniture. This keeps your apartment
cooler and helps reduce energy use!

FARMINGDALE 

FARMINGDALE

A Few Quick Community Reminders
 Is your lease renewal starting soon? If so, please remember to
provide us with an updated copy of your renter’s insurance. Be sure
to list Farmingdale as an interested party on the policy.

Also, if you’re enrolled in autopay through the resident portal,
double-check that your payment amount and start date are
updated to reflect your new lease terms.
 



DARIEN OUTDOOR FLEA MARKET
June 14 @ 9:00 am - 1:00 pm

Darien Park District is hosting an outdoor Flea
Market and Kid’s Toy and Clothing Resale at the

Westwood Park.

 Sellers will be assigned 2 parking spaces, 1 for your
car & 1 to set up your tables in. You can also set up

tables behind your car. 

You’ll need to pre-register to reserve a spot. Space
is limited.

Don’t forget your tables, chairs and a canopy or
umbrella for shade.

 Location: Westwood Park, 75th Street & Fairview
Ave.

SAVE THE DATE


